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 Tuesday, 31 January 2023                 

 

‘Brent Parent Carer 
Forum’  

Parent Time 
 

Tuesday 7th February 2023 

8:50am – 9:40am 

Downstairs Hall 

 
Dear Families, 

 

We will be leading a ‘Parent Time’ session for families of SEND pupils to provide some information 

about the support on offer from The Brent Carer Forum. This session will take place next Tuesday 7th 

February at 8:50am-9:40am in the downstairs hall. 

 

The aim of this session is to: 

 

• explain how the Brent Carer forum can support families 

 

• discuss the local SEND services on offer to families in Brent 

 

• to answer any questions/queries you have regarding your entitlements and any further support 

available to you. 

 

 

 

Tel: 0208 205 6038/7693 
admin@olivergoldsmith.brent.sch.uk 

www.olivergoldsmith.brent.sch.uk 
Twitter: @OGPSinspired 

 

Coniston Gardens 
Kingsbury 

London 
NW9 0BD 

mailto:admin@olivergoldsmith.brent.sch.uk


 
Inspired to       care        cooperate        communicate        create        celebrate 

 

• to have the opportunity to speak to other families of pupils with SEND  

 

 

 

Tea/coffee and refreshments will be provided.  

 

 

Please confirm your attendance with the school office. We really look forward to seeing you there! 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mrs A McAndrew                                            Mrs Florea 

Assistant Headteacher & DSL                               Brent Parent Carer Forum Member and parent of a SEND Pupil  

 

 

                                                    Mrs S Amui 

                                                    Assistant Headteacher & Inclusion Leader  

 

 


